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AAAS Speaks Out Against Trump Administration Halt of Young Immigrant Program 
 

The American Association for the Advancement of Science seriously opposes the White House 

decision to end legal protection for DACA students, as announced on Sept. 5. Many DACA 

students make significant contributions to the scientific and engineering enterprise in the United 

States; we agree with the university community’s statement that “high-achieving young people in 

DACA contribute in many ways to our nation.” Many are studying to become scientists, 

engineers, medical doctors and entrepreneurs. Given the administration’s decision, we urge 

Congress to craft legislation that provides long-term protection for these young people who seek 

to continue their education and contribute to society. As AAAS has stated previously, our 

nation’s immigration policies have profound implications for scientific – as well as humanitarian 

and economic – interests. Our nation needs an immigration policy that advances U.S. innovation 

and prosperity and stays true to foundational American goals that seek contributions to society 

from all. 

  

– Rush Holt, CEO of the American Association for the Advancement of Science 

  

The American Association for the Advancement of Science (AAAS) is the world’s largest 

general scientific society and publisher of the journal Science, as well as Science Translational 

Medicine; Science Signaling; a digital, open-access journal, Science Advances; Science 

Immunology; and Science Robotics. AAAS was founded in 1848 and includes nearly 250 

affiliated societies and academies of science, serving 10 million individuals. Science has the 

largest paid circulation of any peer-reviewed general science journal in the world. The nonprofit 

AAAS is open to all and fulfills its mission to “advance science and serve society” through 

initiatives in science policy, international programs, science education, public engagement, and 

more. For additional information about AAAS, see www.aaas.org. 

https://www.aau.edu/sites/default/files/AAU-Files/Key-Issues/Immigration/DACA-Letter-To-Trump.pdf
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